
UBRICA MEETING 

 

Venue: UoN, CAE Principal’s Board Room 

Ag. Principal, CAE chaired a consultative meeting on Friday 21st 2015 between a team of six 
Kenyan Professionals in Diaspora (UBRICA) and representatives of University of Nairobi, 
College of Architecture and Engineering, Department of Biochemistry, and the University 
Advancement Team. 

The meeting discussed a joint MOU on areas   of collaboration between UoN and UBRICA 
focusing on the fields of Engineering, Biotechnology, Architecture and Master Planning. The 
meeting outlined a programme of execution of mutual projects for the implementation of the 
MOU. 

 


